From: Sent: Tyler Baird <info@scusd.edu> Thursday, April 13, 2023 9:37 AM SCUSD Public Comment

To: Subject:

Public Comment for Board of Education Meeting

This message originates from OUTSIDE the District's email system. Please verify the sender and contents before opening attachments or clicking any links. Contact the Technology Services Help Desk at 916-643-9445 with any questions.



WEBFORM SUBMISSION

Submitted by user

Name:

Tyler Baird

Email:

Phone Number:

Student Name (if applicable):

Tyler Baird

School (if applicable):

JFK High School

Comment or Question:

I am currently working on a project to look at the effect and the pros and cons of the current 50% grading policy. I have seen studies and taken data from teachers and students and the overwhelming amount of teachers wanted the policy to be removed and around 5% wanted I to stay or change forms. I understand your reasons for applying the policy

for covid relief to stressful students but in this current time, the policy is affecting many students from having motivation to try in class. It is not preparing students for college or preparing students for work. My question is, is the stress level of students being slightly increased and the GPA average in the district being increased worth all two-thousand students at my school alone being less prepared to pursue further levels of education or go into the workforce?

You are receiving this e-mail because you have requested to receive district updates or signed up on our website. If you are receiving this message in error, please <u>contact us</u> so we can promptly resolve the problem.

From:

David Aleman

Sent:

Thursday, April 13, 2023 9:51 AM

To:

SCUSD Public Comment

Subject:

Marginalized

I would like to know what the demographics of the Latino population is in SCUSD. Would you say the student body is a significant number that should have some representation. How about employees in the district? What are our numbers? Do we have any significant Latinos in positions that can and should be a voice for the students, families and the overall perspective of the district?

Can anyone on the board tell me why no one said anything about the special day on the 31st of March? Does this day have any significance for anyone who is in leadership in this district?

I expect a response. I'll wait.

From:

eileen mann

Sent:

Thursday, April 13, 2023 11:36 AM

To:

SCUSD Public Comment

Subject:

Sac city activities info

This message originates from OUTSIDE the District's email system. Please verify the sender and contents before opening attachments or clicking any links. Contact the Technology Services Help Desk at 916-643-9445 with any questions.

Hi. Great info. How are you getting this to non English speaking parents who don't have computers? There is a Burmese family in south sac where parents do not speak or read English, or Burmese for that matter, whose kids could benefit from these activities.

Thank you for responding to my question

Eileen Mann Tutor

Sent from my iPhone